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New Phone System for Nutrition Services 
 
 
Nutrition Services now has a new phone tree to better serve our customers. 
 

408-423-2077 
 

This is the new main number for Nutrition Services.  Callers will be prompted to choose from a 
selection that best meets their needs.   
The options are as follows: 
 
1 - Meal Applications     
2- Student Account Balances   
3- Refunds      
4-  Menus      
5- Feedback/Concerns    
6- Nutrition Services Director   
 
Their call will be routed to a second phone if their call is not answered by the first routing.  This 
routing will be invisible to the caller, they will simply continue to hear music.  After the second 
extension is attempted the call will go to into voicemail. 
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